
 

 

 

 
                                                                                             

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Join us in the Oak Suite straight after school 
 Meet other parents/carers of children with SEN 
 A safe space for you and your child to socialise with others 

                              

                                   NO BOOKING REQUIRED 
 

Future dates: Tuesday 15th July 2025 

 


